
 

 

 

             

       Southern Regional Middle School 

Student Bulletin 

Thursday, September 28 
 
Homework Habitat has begun!  It will take place on Monday, Tuesday, Thursday & Friday @ 2:20 
in the Media Center.  Students must sign in at the Media Center prior to 2:00.  No exceptions. There 

are two separate sections of Homework Habitat- one for computers and one for tables. You will need to 

show a homework assignment for entry.  Students will stay until 2:55 and will be given a bus pass if 

needed. All student athletes will also be required to stay until 2:55.  If you have any questions please 

see Mrs. McCauley. 
  

FCCLA will meet every Tuesday in E-3 until 3 pm. 
Join this exciting organization to build your leadership skills while having fun 
 
MATES and PAA presentation will be October 12th at 8:45 in the cafeteria.  You will be called 

down by team. 

 
The first meeting of the Chess Club will be held on Thursday after school in room C-5. Anyone 
interested in joining is welcome to attend. If you have any questions, see Mr. Astin. 
 
Do you enjoy drawing, painting and sculpting? Join the returning 8th grade members at our first Art 
Club informational meeting THIS THURSDAY, September 28th after school in Room E-5.  
 
Balloons are now available in Room B-1.  The cost is $2 each. 
 
Students are NOT allowed to stay after school to watch a sporting event.  If you would like to see an 

event, you must go home and come back with a parent chaperone. 

 

Builders Club will be meeting in N-8 on October 10, Tuesday, until 3. We will be making 
posters for the dance. Please see Mrs. Cosentino in E-9 or Ms. Browning in N-8, if you 
can't make it.  
 

 
Reminder to all students – Backpacks are not permitted in the hallways, only drawstring bags are allowed.  Cell phones 

must be turned off and put away prior to entering the building each morning. Cell phones may not be used during the 

school day unless you have specific permission from your teacher. 

 


